ANF seeks donations for Christmas baskets

The Alaska Native Foundation is
collecun;fmdmdmﬂmydommm
to put Christmas dinner
baskets for Alaska Native families who
can't afford a turkey and all the trim-
the Christmas season many
nfulmn tell ourselves how much
'dhk:tnhelpmudmfamﬂylm
fortunate than our own, but end up do-

ing nothing, ” an ANF spokeswoman

Each basket will cost about $25, and
it is tax deductible.

Some of the families being spon
sored will be identified throu
Anchorage School District, the
Native Medical Center, the
qufHﬁllhmdSoculS:wmmﬂ

many other ﬂrgamzatmns

Under the supervision of East High
School Counselor Lucy Brown, a
group of Native high school students
will take on the task of decorating the
baskets before they are filled with food
and delivered.

The deadline for donating is Dec.
18 at 5 p.m. Those who want more in-
formation may call Lorraine Gafford
at 258-7452 for details.

Also being sought are to
volunteer to help deliver, demratw‘:: or
fill the baskets,




